Present were Thomas Mansfield, Oliver Andrews and Roland Sallada.

Raymond E. Levesque and Cathy L. Hodgkinswere in to apply to park a trailer for dead storage for a period of not more than one year on land of Linden Hodgkins of Parker Road. , Notice to appear in paper on Sept. 22, 1977 and hearing scheduled for October 6, 1977 at 8:00 pm in the Selectmen's Office.

Gail Parker, School Board member, came in to discuss improvements for the kitchen for school lunch. The Selectmen will meet with her in the kitchen on Sept. 22 to discuss the issue.

The bids for the addition to the fire house were opened. Only one bid was received. The North Branch Builders, Inc. of Henniker, N. H. placed a bid of \$16,905.

Robert Todd brought in 3 driveway permits on the Thorne sub-division.